arl W. Dabelstein
1404 Santa Fe Lane

Jverland Park, KS 66212

Dear Carl:

July 31, 1989

This is to confirm that the station that you heard was

WMMZ-93.7FM. Thank you for the recent letter

sent us regaring the forementioned.

that you

We hope that the next time you are in our area that you
will be sure to stop by our station.

a Z-93.7 bumper sticker.

Enclosed you will find
Thank you once again for taking

the time to let us know that you had heard 2-93.7.

/A

Kindi§£’rggafa§7
/5 /
Kemosabi Joe
Program Director
WMMZ-93.7FM
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Enclosure

P.O. BOX 70229
OCALA, FLORIDA 32670

904-622-5600

= WMMZ FM =

4131 N.W. 13th St.
SUITE 220
GAINESVILLE, FL 32609

904-373-0330



